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Date:  October 19, 2021 
Re:   Reference Letter for Nick Dalton  
Prepared By: Dan Smith | Account Director at Flight Path Creative    
 
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
Nick Dalton was employed as a senior web developer at our agency, Flight Path Creative, from April of 
2015 through October of 2021. Nick is a very skilled web and application developer who brought great 
depth of knowledge and experience to our team. During his employment with FPC, he assisted our 
project management and executive team on dozens of web related projects, doing CSS, JavaScript and 
other front-end development work as well as building content management solutions and web 
applications for our clients.   
 
We found Nick to be hard working, knowledgeable and friendly. He worked well with our internal team 
as well as with clients and always found solutions to any issue he was presented with.  
 
I highly recommend Nick as a developer and am available on my cell or office if you are interested in 
learning more about his time at Flight Path Creative.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
Dan Smith 
Account Director 
 
Office: (231) 946-7255 
Cell: (231) 499-9330 
dan@flightpathcreative.com  
 
 
 
 


